H-173

May 7, 1970

Hutton Brothers
Keating,

Oregon 97847

Gentlemen:

You have not replied to our letter of Harch 5, 1970,
regarding your transfer number H-173, Therefore, it is assumed
that you do not wish to complete the proposed change in place
of use.

Enclosed is our refund check number 3630 in the

amount of $21.50 for the unuged fees submitted. Transfer
file number H-173 is now being closed.

Very truly yours,

Larry W. Jebousek
Assistant
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